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Non-Minutes of the Halted Weekly Provider Luncheon Meeting 

Non-Held: Monday, August 3rd, 2020 
(Per COVID-19 group gatherings restriction) 

 
Note: While we have NOT been gathering for Monday meetings and therefore getting information out only as-needed, there 
is a sense of non-connection. To resolve that, Monday meeting ‘non-minutes’ will go out weekly with whatever items there 
are to communicate. 
 
 
1.   Telehealth and Telephone Documentation and Billing – Jaimie and Debbie in the Business 

Office have created the attached document as a reminder on how to properly bill a Telehealth and 
Telephone visit. 

 
2.   The following links are articles shared by Candice Smith 
 

a.   CDC Information Regarding Summer Camp COVID Outbreak –     
 https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/volumes/69/wr/mm6931e1.htm 
 
b.   Article on Risk-Based Approach to Opening Schools 

https://www.childrenscolorado.org/49e98e/globalassets/community/reopening-schools-during-
covid19.pdf 

 
3.   Medication Take-Back Receptacle – Just a reminder that our Layton pharmacy has a medication drop-
 box for unwanted and unused medications.  It’s the large green receptacle just to the right as you walk in 
 the pharmacy.  Please remind your patients of this service. 
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